
R. R. Sgarro
Director - Regulatory Affairs

PPL Bell Bend, LLC
Two North Ninth Street

Allentown, PAl 8101-1179
Tel. 610.774.7552 Fax 610.774.2618

rrsqarro@Dpplweb.com P
October 21, 2013

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

BELL BEND NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
REVISED WITHHOLDING FOR RAI
RESPONSES ENV-20 AND ENV-21
BNP-2013-141 Docket No. 52-039

Reference: BNP-2013-064, R. R. Sgarro (PPL) to Document Control Desk (NRC),
"Redaction of Response to RAIs ENV-20 and 21", dated April 25, 2013.

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the request for withholding pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390
that was tendered as part of the referenced letter. Accordingly, Attachment 1 to that letter is no
longer considered proprietary and confidential by PPL and may be made accessible to the
public, and Attachments 2 (redacted version) and 3 (affidavit) may be disregarded.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 610.774.7552.

Respectfully,
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cc: Ms. Laura Quinn-Willingham
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Mr. William Dean
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713


